No. 15/1/2006-Vig./CVO-(Vol.II)
Department of Financial Services
(Vigilance Section)

New Delhi, dated 11.9.2013
To

All Secretaries to the Govt of India

Establishment Officer, Department of Personnel & Training,
Chief Executive, Indian Banks Association

Chairman, LIC

CMDs of all Financial Institutions.

CMDs of PSBs.

ED (Adm), RBI.

Subject:- Extension of cut-off date for receiving applications for the post of
~ Chief Vigilance Officers (CVOs) in National Insurance Company
Ltd.

Sir/Madam,

The undersigned is directed to refer to this Department’s letter
No.15/3/2012-Vig. Dated 8.8.2013 and to say that the cut-off date for
receiving of applications for the post of Chief Vigilance Officer(CVO) in
National Insurance Company Ltd. is hereby extended up to 15.10.2013.

Yours faithfully,

]\/J S\v\s'k

(Mritunjay Singh)
Under Secretary to the Government of India

Copy to:

Central Vigilance Commissioner, Central Vigilance Commission,
Satarkta Bhawan, GPO Complex, INA, New Delhi-23.



